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UNITEDSTATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION II
101 MARIETTAST., N.W., SUITE 3100

ATLANTA,GEORGIA 30303

ggR 21 1980

Florida Power & Light Company
Attn: R. E. Uhrig, Vice President

Advanced Systems and Technology
Post Office Box 529100
Miami, FL 33152 .

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your supplemental response of March 4, 1980, informing us of steps
you have taken to correct the item of noncompliance concerning activities under
NRC Construction Permit No. CPPR-144 brought to your attention in our letterof November 5, 1979. We will examine your corrective actions and plans during
subsequent inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation with us.

Sincerely,

Charles E. y, ef
Reactor Construction & Engineering

Support Branch

cc: C. M. Wethy, Plant Manager
P. 0. Box'128
Ft. Pierce, FL 33450

Nat Weems, Assistant QA Manager
P. 0. Box 128
Ft. Pierce, FL 33450




